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What we are learning in class:
Math   In Unit7 will be investigating fractions as equal parts of whole and equal parts of a group. We will be using the terms numerator and denominator along with the correct written notation for a fraction.
Reading:    Our current reading theme is Living and Working Together in a community. These read alouds will help students understand that members of a community can share many similarities while at the same time appreciating differences among others in the community. The following theme is Exploring the Natural World: Birds.  These books will allow students to learn more information about different bird behaviors and physical characteristics.  The perfect theme to go along with our science project!  
Science: We are very excited to be starting our 2nd Grade Embryology/Incubation project. On April 15th we will be putting 2 dozen chick eggs into the incubator, in hopes that they will hatch. Wish us good luck as we learn all about the eggs and chicks!
Homework Reminder:  I really appreciate your help in checking homework and ensuring reading is done every night! 
Important Dates in April
1st –  NO SCHOOL
3RD- SPRING PICTURE DAY
[bookmark: _GoBack]8th- All school field trip- Peter Pan ( Beverly Arts Center)
21st NO SCHOOL
      Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns at MLambert@ahsd125.org    or call 708-423-3078.
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